November 3, 2022
Tree Board Minutes for November 3, 2022

Mike Conway, Jeff DiGiovanni, Joe Daugherty, Pat Flannery, Kathleen
Laurin, Natalie Schulte & Sally Soderlund

The November meeting was called to order ~ Mike Conway

October Minutes ~ Sally Soderlund

The minutes from the last meeting were read and approved.

Treasury ~ Kathleen Laurin

General Fund Balance (from the city of Park Hills budget)
$7549.02

Reserve Fund Balance

$1785.43

Spring Seedling Giveaway Review ~ Joe Daugherty
We will not have this program this year.

Plant Just One Tree ~ Mike Conway, Pat Flannery

Review of Program - The program was a success! Residents crowded Trol-
ley Park parking area to be able to take advantage of the giveaway. Trees
were distributed on a first come first serve basis. We will follow up with the
participants to make the most of this valuable program.

There was discussion about expanding this program and our ongoing Fall
discount for tree purchases at Baeten's.

Suggestions for improvement -

Resident only participation should be included in all advertisement.
Expand the program, increase the number of trees given away.

Watering Rings or Bags should be promoted and possibly be available.



November 3, 2022

New Program Discussion ~ Jetf DiGiovanni

Jeff proposed that we implement the new program that we have been dis-
cussing to actively enhance the Park Hills tree canopy.

The Program entails identifying and marking tree barren Park Hills loca-
tions. The markers will inform property owners that a (free) tree is recom-
mended and available to them.

Each Tree Board member was assigned a street and asked to identify tree
deficient properties.

Adjournment ~ All Agreed



	Tree Board Minutes for November 3, 2022

